
 
 

 

E-NEWS UPDATE 
NATIONAL PRESCRIPTION DRUG TAKE BACK DAY – OCTOBER 28TH 

 
 

 

National Prescription Drug Take Back Day 

 

Saturday, October 28th is National Prescription Drug Take Back Day, which aims to provide a safe, convenient, and 
responsible means of disposing of prescription drugs, while also educating the general public about the potential for 
abuse of medications. The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy encourages you to inform your patients of this great 
opportunity to safely dispose of unused prescription drugs. 
 

For collection site locations, please visit: https://takebackday.dea.gov/. 
 

The Board of Pharmacy has also published resources to help Ohio residents find drug disposal boxes throughout the 
year. To access the disposal box locators, please visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/DrugDisposal. 
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